Rathmines, Rathgar & Milltown Bethany Bereavement Support Service (incl. Ranelagh)

Our Bethany team is here to support those of you in the community who are bereaved. If you feel
the need of a listening ear, please consider availing of our service. We have rescheduled our offering
in order to provide a range of options for you. Since February, we are offering morning sessions at
Rathmines on the first Friday of each month and an evening session at Milltown on the second
Thursday of the month.

Our March listening sessions are as follows:

Rathmines Parish Centre (to the left of the church entrance) on the first Friday of the
month, 1 March, at 10.30 a.m.

Milltown Parish Centre (to the right of the church) on the second Thursday, 14 March, at
7.30 p.m.

For further information please phone:
087 2841276 (Siobhan) or 086 3282151 (Marie) or 087 2243787 (Colette)

You may also avail of the Bethany service at Clarendon Street church on the first and third Tuesday
of the month at 11 a.m.

The Bethany service is confidential, non-judgmental and open to all who have suffered
bereavement or other significant loss and who need to speak in a supportive setting. Our trained
listeners are here to help. This is a free service.



